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Annual Fire Safety Report for 2023

Fire Safety Report for On-Campus Housing

Fire Statistics gathered by Palau Community College required to be reported for the
years 2021, 2022, and 2023 are now complete.

Notice of Availability of Report

The 2023 Annual Fire Safety Report for Palau Community College is available in the
Office of the Vice President for Administration & Finance. The report provides
number of occurrences of fires, if any, during the reporting period. To request a
paper copy of the Report, please contact the Vice President for Administration &
Finance at PCC telephone number (680) 488-2471, extension 263. Once the PCC
data have been reviewed, the general public may view them at
http://ope.ed.gov/campussafety.
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